
The North Museum’s popular “Passport to 

Discovery” program is now part of the museum’s 

reopening plan with its inclusion in Visitor 

Discovery Packs for all attendees. 

The Passport invites guests of the museum to 

explore exhibits in a whole new way and introduces 

the wonder of Stamp Collecting with the generous 

donation of starter packets from the Philatelic 

Society of Lancaster County for all attendees. As 

visitors make their way through the museums’ 

three floors, they are invited to add stamps to their 

passport and select locations along the way. 

The Passport was included as part of the North 

Museum’s new protocol implemented for 

reopening during COVID-19 restrictions. The Visitor 

Discovery Packs allows children to complete hands-

on experiments, activities and challenges during 

their visit in a safe and secure way by providing 

supplies that can be collected and cleaned or, as 

with the Passport and stamps, taken home and 

enjoyed for continued learning experiences. 

The packets also include Legos to be used in the 

museum’s Lego Lab exhibit as well as information 

on the museum’s newest feature, guided video 

tours accessed through QR codes. 

North Museum & Philatelic Society of Lancaster County 
continue partnership with the Passport to Discovery 

Program by adding to the new Visitor Discovery Packs


